
On Friday the 29th September, Year 11 students had a fantastic trip to Gilwell Park that was 
designed to be challenging, fun and unite students together as a team. They had the       
opportunity to take part in axe throwing, high ropes, climbing, archery, crate stacking, fire 
lighting, raft building and many other activities. It was a wonderful day that was enjoyed by 
all. Thank you to all the staff that came on the trip and helped make the day a success. 
Katie Runacres, Head of Year 11 & Physical Education Teacher 

Gilwell Park—Year 11 

“Gilwell Park was really fun for our whole year because there was something for everyone! 
My personal favourite was the tomahawk/ axe throwing and the crate- stacking because 
we got to work as a team together! Being a group with your friends made the experience 
great! If we had another ‘fun day’ we’d love to come back”.  Saarah & Inayah, 11E  

“Gilwell Park was truly an unforgettable experience. The highlights were Archery and Rock 
Climbing. The day not only offered us unique opportunities to test our physical skills and 
team work but also encouraged us to support and celebrate each other’s achievements. 
What a great experience to have before the exam period”. Maahi, 11C  


